
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marion Quinn 
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9 Millbank 
London 
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28 April 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Marion, 
 
Code Governance Review Phase 3 – Final proposals: Consultation on Licence 
Modifications 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this consultation.  We have reviewed the 
illustrative licence drafting and, so far as we are able to determine: 
 

• we consider it reflects the policy proposals set out in the CGR3 Final Proposals; 
 

• we agree the drafting in electricity Transmission Licence SLC C14 would 
facilitate the implementation of GC0086; and 

 
• we agree that where the drafting differs between licence conditions, the 

substantive effect is materially the same. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Rupert Steele 
Director of Regulation 


